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"'Rosemam Holden

From: "Walker, Robert (Building Conservation)" <rwalker@herefordshire.gov.uk>
To: <holdenja@tiscali.co.uk>
Sent: 03 September 2009 11:02 . .

Subject: FW: Malthouse, Almeley

NWyD082097./F 8
Sents 0730ty 2009 175 NW/Dog 2098 ] j |

To:  Mullineux, Philip
Subject: Malthouse, Almeley

Philip,
| gave some preliminary advice here back in January.

| thought it was important to use stone on the link to retain the stone theme on either side and form a sort
of courtyard with consistency in the materials.

Robert
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